

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL **NEWSLETTER**

Weekly newsletter 300: W/E 28th September 2018

PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety

Tuesday 25th Sept 2018

Y5 trip - £3.15

Wednesday 26th Sept 2018

Y3 trip - £8.00

Wednesday 3rd Oct 2018

Y2 trip - £16.00

Thursday 4th Oct 2018 Harvest Festival - 10am

W/B 8th Oct 2018 Derwent Hill week

Wednesday 10th Oct 2018

Y3 trip - £8.50

W/B 15th Oct 2018

Parental appointment week

Friday 19th Oct 2018 Break up for half term

Monday 29th Oct 2018

- · Children return to school
- School Photos

Wednesday 7th Nov 2018 Remembrance assembly -9.15am

Friday 16th Nov 2018 Children in Need

Wednesday 12th Dec 2018 Reception Nativity - 10am

Friday 21st Dec 2018

- Carol service 10am
- Children break up

Mon 7th Jan 2019

• INSET - NO CHILDREN

Tuesday 8th Jan 2019 Children return to school

Autumn Term Breakdown for Attendance

- 0 days missed = 100%
- 1 day missed = 98.6%
- 2 days missed = 97.3%

3 days missed = 95.8% WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT

Please note that a penalty notice may be issued if a leave of absence is taken without permission.

Sareena Martin

Charlie

Grace

Freya

Macie

Our school -

being used as an example of good practice by the Local Authority

As a result of the work we are doing to encourage children to love the outdoors, and also to make learning more lively and fun, we are beginning to become well known in Sunderland for what we're trying to achieve. Quite a few schools have already hired our woods for outdoor activities and The Key Stage 2 Behaviour Team are soon using the woods for training purposes. In addition, the Maths and Literacy



Advisors for the Local Authority are so impressed with our vision for 'bringing the curriculum to life,' that Ms. Abernethy is working with the maths advisor to bring other schools together to share our good practice and to develop this vision further – across many schools in Sunderland.

米

米

米

※

*

※※

*

*

米

*

米

米米

*

米

米

米

I am so proud of how are teachers are always looking for different ways to help children love learning and for all he hard work they put into doing their best for your children.

Here you can see Y6 engaged on an outdoor maths lesson on ordering numbers.

Hit the Surf

Year 6 visited Seaburn beach last week to take part in Hit the Surf. It was a little bit windy which meant we had some fantastic waves to try out surfing. All of the children had an amazing time and we were very proud of their behaviour and attitude.





Storm Damage

Here you can see the damage caused by last week's

More added to the Woodland Here you can see a food

preparation table and resting chair around the fire pit. Thankyou, Mr. Bell for magically making these additions appear!



Attendance Awards

Congratulations to the following classes for winning the attendance awards for week ending 21st September

KS1:Y1 100.00% KS2:Y5 100.00%





Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page

Happy Birthday for the

coming week to:

Milligan

Kelly

Nelson

Ramshaw

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL
